Feb. 1, 2012
Notice to Parents of Grade One Students:
Information with regards to Valentine’s and the 100th Day of School
Valentine’s- We will celebrate Valentine’s on Feb.14th. As a fun and creative valentine the students have been asked to make a surprise valentine for a friend. This card can be any size, shape or design. Please have your child bring the card to school on the 14th.
____________________ will be ‘making’ a card for 
____________________ .
The students can still bring the store bought cards to exchange with the rest of the class if they like.
The 100th Day of School
[bookmark: _GoBack]The tentative date for the 100th day of school is Friday, February 15th. Students are encouraged to make a project representing the number 100.
Examples include:
· gluing 100 items onto something (old piece of clothing, bristle board etc.)
· placing 100 items into baggies instead of putting them on bristle board
· stringing 100 items together (necklace, bracelet)

These 100 items can be placed in groups if you like. Ex: 10 groups of 10, 5 groups of 20, 4 groups of 25, 50 groups of 2s etc.

I’m hoping everyone will enjoy doing this 100 day project and the valentine activity. Please let me know if your child would like a piece of bristle board.

Thank you for helping your child with these fun and educational projects.

Mrs.Simpson






